
Our school enrolment is 53students. 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 
Week 5: Monday May 21 and Tuesday May 22: Pupil-Free Days– school clo-
sure for regional teachers’ Professional Development (these days instead of the two days at 
the start of term). 
Week 5: Thursday May 25th:  “Eagles in Halls Creek” football clinic from 8.30-
10am Middle and Senior Primary. This event will be hosted by HCDHS. 
Week 6: Tuesday May 29th:  Sci-Tech Demo Lessons  Students will enjoy Science 
lessons from experienced Science teachers. JP at 8.30, MP at 10.30 and SP at 12.50. Come 
and join the children in their classrooms for some great scientific fun. 
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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 
Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and Families,  
It’s an extra-long weekend for students this week-
end. Red Hill School will be closed on Monday and 
Tuesday. Students will be back school next 

Wednesday.  I’d like 
to take the chance to 
say thank you to 
Malissa Kelly, a 
teacher from St 
Munchin’s in Perth, 
who has spent three 
weeks at Red Hill School sharing her knowledge and experience with 
our teachers. Malissa has worked very hard and her efforts are greatly 
appreciated. 

A PAThS “Fish of the Day” is chosen each day at 
Warlawurru School. Please ask your child if they 

were chosen today. 

M T W Th F 
38 44 46 45 44 

Last week at Red Hill! 

Sometimes when we try to do something and it doesn’t 
work, we feel a mix of anger and disappointment. This is a 
normal feeling and can help us to sit back and look at a 
problem in a different way. 

Monday and Tuesday are stu-
dent-free days. Teachers will be 

attending some professional 
training.  

Congratulations to our Red Hill School NAPLAN 
testing participants for 2012. 



 

With so much happening at Warlawurru Catholic School, it’s really not worth 
missing even a day.  1. Our Kindy students were surprised by the lovely books 
they received through the Books In Homes programme. 2. JP students Ciara 
and Alex were delighted with the prizes they received for completing their first 
Stickers Chart for good work and excellent behaviour. 3. MP students were 
proud of the wonderful work they did in making realistic aquariums with Miss 
Louise in Art. 4. These four students were happy that their good behaviour was 
noticed. They received a book-prize from Books In Homes because they were 
“Caught Being Good”. 

It is a rich person indeed who can appreciate where she is, when she 
is and with whom she is. Life is God’s great gift to us. How we live 
it is our gift to God, to ourselves and to others. Enjoy the gift! 
                               Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 


